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Dear Friends,

As most of you know, for the past several months Bethany Northeast has been engaged in a search for our next Pastor for
Children Youth and Family Ministry (CYFM). 

Today, I get to share the wonderful news with you that our search, which has been led by an amazing group of lay-leaders,
has come to a close. 

Indeed, after receiving interest from a number of exceptional candidates, our team prayerfully and unanimously invited Jon
Ary to join Bethany Northeast as our next Pastor for Children, Youth, and Family Ministry. 

I am thrilled to introduce Jon, his wife Sigrid, and their two sons, Judah and Elijah to you today! Here is a brief word
from Jon:

Hello Bethany Northeast!

My family and I are so excited to be welcomed into the Bethany family! I am honored to be given the 
opportunity to join the team and lead the children, youth, and families of this incredible church 
community. We look forward to meeting you all, and partnering with you to accomplish what God has 
for the families at Bethany Northeast in the years to come!
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